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Dear students and parents, 

Assalamu alaikum 

 

Revised Rejoining date for A Level Students 

Special Arrangements for the A Level Programme 

 

Alhamdulillah, Generation’s resumed On-Campus teaching yesterday (Tuesday, 15th September), for a 

limited number of students from Grades X and XI. More than 80% were present. Things went smoothly, with 

Covid Guidelines in place, and students and teachers both glad to be back in each other’s presence. We 

continue to monitor and evaluate the implementation of the Covid guidelines, for the benefit of all, 

insha’allah. 

 

For the A Level Programme, we have made special arrangements in an effort to minimise academic loss. The 

appropriate distancing will be achieved in a different way, whilst keeping the full strength of students. We 

have increased classroom sizes where needed. Therefore, depending on the number of students, many A Level 

classes will be held in spaces larger than our classrooms, including the science laboratories, the seminar rooms 

and the Auditorium.  

 

Classes for all A Level students are now scheduled to resume On-Campus on Monday, 21st September, 

insha’allah. Please note that this date has changed since our last communication through the letter titled 

‘Students to Rejoin On-Campus with the Hybrid Model’ dated 9th September. The revised start date is also 

subject to review by the end of this week, insha’allah. 

 

The Covid Guidelines for On-Campus Rejoining would follow, insha’allah. Stay safe, stay productive!  

 

Jazakallah al khayr  

 

 

 

 

Mr. Muhammad Imran       September 16, 2020 

Director, Finance & Operations      Muharram 27, 1442 
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